Join us at the Job Club! The National Federation of the Blind of Maryland Employment Committee invites all blind and low vision job seekers, those wanting career growth  and those who support the blind employment process to our second job seeker call via zoom on Wednesday, September 25 2024 at 7:00 pm. EST. 

Richard Rueeda from the Career Connect center, sponsored by the American Printing House for the Blind (APH), will take us on a tour of the website and explain how blind people can use Career Connect to look for jobs or find a mentor. Career Connect features information on self-awareness, career exploration, finding employment, interviewing, and maintaining employment for adults, transition-age youth, families, teachers, and counselors. You can preview APH Career Connect at https://aphconnectcenter.org/careerconnect/

Registration is required. To attend this seminar, please send an e-mail with your name to Judy Rasmussen at judyras@sprynet.com by Sunday, September 22 and then the zoom link will be emailed to you, which confirms your registration.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We look forward to getting to know you and helping you through your job search. We want to share in your struggles and victories. 
